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MARCH 24, 2020 

Dear LCS Community, 

As we have completed our first full week of distance learning, I want to express my heartfelt 

thanks for your continued support and prayers for LCS.   We remain uncertain as to how long we 

will be under a “stay at home” order from Governor Cuomo, although given the facts in NY State, 

we can reasonably expect this to extend well into April.  With forward planning on your minds, 

the administration has made the following decisions for the immediate future: 

• LCS will continue to hold distance learning classes this week and through next Friday, 

April 3. 

• Our Spring Break will be held during the week of April 6-10, with classes scheduled to 

resume on Monday, April 13.  Whether we will be in session on campus or continue with 

distance learning on April 13 is undetermined at this time.  Nevertheless, either way, we 

are committed to keeping your children on track academically. 

• We will communicate important further details with you when we are able to finalize 

them. 

These changes to our original school calendar were made to allow teachers to continue 

providing the best online education possible in anticipation that the LCS campus closure may 

extend for a long period of time.  In addition, your children will benefit from this well-placed 

break from these rapid, but necessary imposed changes to their school experience.  With that 

in mind, should our circumstances require continued distance learning, the administration is 

considering the implementation of another break for teachers and students in the month of 

May. 

The faculty and administration remain available to you for questions or concerns.  We will 

continue to pray for your families in this time of separation from campus and your usual family 

routines.  Again, we value your partnership and are grateful for your prayers and support in this 

season. 

Godspeed,  

THAD GAEBELEI N 

Head of School 

Loudonville Christian School 

tgaebelein@lcs.org 

 


